
 

Relocation Announcement 

 

September 2022 

 

We are delighted to announce the relocation of Nikko Global Wrap Ltd. to 

Toranomon Hills Business Tower.  We will begin operations at the new offices on 

Tuesday, September 20th, 2022. 

This move will allow us to enhance further the quality and scope of services that we 

offer to you as your investment solution provider. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new offices and to serving you 

continuously in the years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Nikko Global Wrap Ltd. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Address :  

Toranomon Hills Business Tower 27F, 

1-17-1 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo 

105-6427, Japan 

Telephone : 

      +81-3-4577-8800 (main) 
    ※The phone numbers of the above and respective  

contact persons remain unchanged as ever. 

 
Effective Date :  

September 20th, 2022 

 

 


